
1

Jogeswar Sahu

From: Shashank Mahadik
Sent: 10 May 2024 11:00
To: Jogeswar Sahu
Subject: FW: NEW PO REQUIRED FOR NOIDA

Categories: Jogeshwar

FYI 
 
Regards, 
Shashank Mahadik 
 

From: Anil Kumar Nallur <Anil@muffin-d.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 2:24 PM 
To: Shashank Mahadik <shashank.mahadik@travelfoodservices.com> 
Cc: Shama Nair <shama.nair@travelfoodservices.com>; binu.balachandran <binu.balachandran@k-corp.in>; Nimisha Jadhav <nimisha.jadhav@travelfoodservices.com> 
Subject: NEW PO REQUIRED FOR NOIDA 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hello  Shashank 
 
Please find summary of New PO Required for Noida projects based on our call yesterday.  
Please note Hoegarden needs amendment as per new area with reference to previous PO. 
 

 
Please do let me know if you need any other information  
 
Regards 
Anil 
 
 


